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February 2016 Board Report 

GENERAL UPDATE  

- Treasurer has proposed budget for 2016-17 school year. The overall budget has been reduced by 
thousands. Christina and Julie will be present at the School Board meeting on February 16th to discuss 
the budget. 

- Preliminary events for next year with dates were proposed. All events were carried over into 2016-17 
school year with the exception of the BFF social. We feel its an expense if we can no longer get food 
donated and the turn out has been exceptionally poor in the past. We feel its not a good use of resources. 
We could consider adding another seminar; 1 in fall and 1 in spring or just remove that event all 
together. Proposed events with dates are: 

• Back to School Family Picnic: 8/15/2016 
• Registration Table 
• Boo Hoo Yahoo: 8/17/2016 
• Goodies with Grandparents: 9/16/2016 
• Parent Workshop: 10/29/2016 
• Veteran’s Day: 11/11/2016 
• OAK Parties: 12/16/2016 
• Daybreak with Dads: 1/27/2017 
• Morning with Moms: 3/10/2017 
•

BOARD MEMBERSHIP 
- Both Julie Roper and Stephanie Molen have terms expiring at the end of this year. We will hold elections at 

the May meeting to re-elect or replace their positions. Both are invited back and are a huge asset to this 
committee. 

- We have begun to look for a new member to being their tern 2016-2017 school year. Communication has 
gone to Burgundy for the FB page and newsletter. 

EVENTS 
- Parent Seminar(Christina-Lead)— rescheduled to Feb 19th- Hugh Reford and Principal Barber will speak on 

the topic of  “allowing kids to learn by failing”. Water and cookies will be provided.  
- Laura Goldin has found room in the yearbook to highlight the OAK parties this year. Photos and info were 

provided.  
- Morsels with Moms (Sabina-Lead) is in full swing. Ben’s Brigade will volunteer to serve the moms for the 

event. Communications have started going out.   
- BFF social planning has begun (Mary-Lead). We are attempting to hold it at Old Blinking Light again. We 

would like to market this better than it has been done in the past to encourage attendance. 


